
 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

BOIS DE SIOUX WATERSHED DISTRICT 
 

The Board of Managers of the Bois de Sioux Watershed District have scheduled a public hearing on the 2019 
General Budget, Construction Fund, and the levies for the ditch systems and projects under their jurisdiction 
for Thursday, August 16, 2018 at 10:30 AM in the Watershed District Office, 704 Highway 75 South, 
Wheaton, Minnesota.  
 
A summary of the proposed budget is as follows:  
1. Administrative Funds. An amount not to exceed Two Hundred Fifty Thousand and No/100 Dollars 
($250,000) for engineering, legal, clerical, office, and other administrative expenses, per M.S.A. 103D.905, 
Subd. 3.  
 
2. Construction Funds.  An amount not to exceed 0.04836 percent of the taxable market value of all property 
within the district.  The proceeds of one-half of this levy shall be credited to the District's Construction Fund and 
shall be used for the development, construction, and maintenance of projects and programs of benefit to the 
District.  The proceeds of the remaining one-half of this levy shall be credited to the General Fund of the Red 
River Watershed Management Board, in accordance with M.S.A. 471.59, and Laws of Minnesota 1998, Chapter 
389- H.F. No. 3840. 
 
Linda Vavra, Chairman  
 


